00

Janice Williams

From: Ron Croft

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 2:20 PM
To: Janice Williams

Subject: RE: FYI

No address assigned on parcel in last year. There was an existing 119 NE Fryer St however unknown if stifl active. If for
replacement or new structure must submit Address App. Form.

Ron

Ronal N. Croft

Columbia County 911 Addressing / GIS Department
P.O. Box 1787

Lake City, FL 32056-1787

Phone: 386-758-1125

Fax: 386-758-1365

E-Mail: ron_croft@columbiacountyfla.com

From: Janice Williams

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 1:58 PM

To: Ron Croft

Subject: FYI

HEY RON:

HAVE YOU ADDRESSED THIS PARCEL? RICHARD KEEN SEEMS TO THINK YOU MAY HAVE....
@ 119 NE FRY STREET....COUPLE OF MONTHS AGO......IF SO, PLEASE FORWARD COPY....
R-05661-000..

THANKS,

: .| FERRUERS



